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“Education is the key to success in life, and teachers make a lasting impact in the
lives of their students.” ~Sofomon Ortiz

April 28, 2009

Ashutosh Tiwari

Assistant Professor

Material Science & Engineering
317 CME

Dear Dr. Tiwari:

We would like to congratulate you on having been placed among the top
instructors selected from student evaluations for your course MSE 6073 for Fall
2008. This recognition from your students demonstrates your commitment to
education, and we applaud your continued dedication to teaching during these
challenging times. Excellence in teaching is a significant contribution to the
University and to the learning process.

On behalf of the Dean’s office, faculty, and students of the College of
Engineering, we thank you for your outstanding teaching performance last
semester, and wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

Theid 3. - . PRy ¥ A
Milind Deo Richard B. Brown
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs Dean

cc: DEPARTMENT CHAIR

Jdr

72 S. Cenftral Campus Drive, 1650 WEB | Salt Lake City, UT 84112-9200 | (Tel] 801.581.6911 (Fox) 801.581.8692 | www.coe.utah.edu



